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Please do not open up more farm land to housing.  At this time, the USA needs to 

retain all the farm land possible to enable our country to feed itself.  Reclassifying 

land to allow housing to be built does not make sense in the long run.  This is a short 

sighted bill that will harm our state and country.  We should be refocusing our efforts 

on helping farmers and preserving the farm land.  Thank you for considering this 

perspective. 


